
Richard and Dr Knezevic, during the Easter Holiday in 2010, when they met and 
spent 5 days, just talking science, at Bader’s family home in Burlington, Canada 
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During those five days we talked about Quantum Theory of Atoms In Molecules, a 
lot, as Dr K knew practically nothing about the subject that has been created by 
Richard. As the time progressed, Dr K started using correct words to describe the 
phenomena in Mirce Mechanics, understanding of which brought him in contact with 
Richard, at the first instance.  
 
In the afternoon of the last day, while Dr K was leaving Bader’s home, Richard said “ 
I am older and my words are going to be last. I enjoyed your visit, very much.” 


